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NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN OF A PUBLIC MEETING REGARDING THE OPENING OF SEALED BIDS FOR SITE 

PREPARATIONS AND IMPROVEMENTS WILL BE HELD AT 2:00 P.M. ON JANUARY 04, 2022 IN THE 800 

BUILDING, ROOM 805, LOCATED AT 507 N. FILMORE, BEEVILLE, TX 78102. 

BOARD ACTION AND/OR ATTENDANCE IS NOT REQUIRED TO CONDUCT A PUBLIC MEETING. MEMBERS 

OF THE BOARD MAY ATTEND, BUT THERE WILL NOT BE A QUORUM OF BOARD MEMBERS PRESENT. 

THIS PROJECT IS FUNDED THROUGH THE UNITED STATES DEPARTMENT OF EDUCATION ARP ESSER III 

PROGRAM. FEDERAL REGULATIONS APPLY IN THE PROCUREMENT OF BIDS AND ADMINISTRATION OF 

FUNDS. 

THE NOTICE FOR THIS MEETING WAS POSTED IN COMPLIANCE WITH THE TEXAS OPEN MEETINGS ACT 

AT THE ST. MARY’S ACADEMY CHARTER SCHOOL BUSINESS OFFICE, 507 N. FILMORE, BEEVILLE, TX 78102 

 

 

Alexis Fiegel                                   12/16/2021  11:33 AM 

Alexis Fiegel- secretary to the Board of Directors                                Date:                         Time 


